
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 26th March 2021

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about your reading books. This term we will be focussing on 

fluency in reading. Encourage your child to read each sentence twice, one to decipher new 

words and a second time to practise reading with fluency.You find common exception words in 

your child’s Reading Diary. Please help your child to read and spell them – just take a few at a 

time!

PE Days.

Please come in wearing your PE kit on these days:

Penguins –Tuesday and Wednesday 

Puffins  - Thursday and Friday

Clubs

If your child is participating in sports club please remember they need to come to school wearing 

their PE kit.

Homework

Year 1 homework will start on TEAMS after half term.  

We will remind you again nearer the time.

After Easter we will be starting our new topic; Step into Monet’s Garden. Please could your 

child bring in a photograph of a garden; this could be their own, a friends or relatives. Thank 

you.

The children have been having great fun searching for Beegu,

around the local area. They have made ‘Lost’ posters and 

written reports, all of which have helped the police in their 

investigation. 

We are Learning:

 English: continuing our writing about Beegu.

 Art – Easter arts and crafts.

 Maths –Consolidation of measure and numbers to 50.

 Phonics – Revision of phase 5 phonemes.

 History: Learning about significant people; Neil Armstrong

 and Christopher Columbus. –

 PSHE: Healthy me and Relationships ( please see the attachment for more information).

Yellow flowers were discovered at Brockham church door
and at the Church in Leigh.

Plea

Please note: After half term Penguins  

PE days will be Tuesday and 

Wednesday.

Puffins PE days will continue to be 

Thursday and Fridays.


